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The $200,000 appropriation to the Attorney General is unnecessary. The
Commissioners of Health and Human Services are actively pursuing a strategy
to increase Minnesota’s Medicare reimbursement rate, and the Commissioners
do not feel that additional assistance from the Attorney General is needed. The
second item veto refers to an appropriation from the health care access fund
to the general fund. Since this bill calls for a complete reassessment of funding
for the MinnesotaCare program as well as the potential integration of the
General Assistance Medical Care (GAMC) and Medical Assistance (MA)
programs into MinnesotaCare, I feel it is prudent to hold off on changes to the
previously mentioned funds until the entire package of expenditures and funds
is reassessed during the 1995 legislative session.

Warmest regards,
Arne H. Carlson, Governor

May 10, 1994

The Honorable Allan H. Spear
President of the Senate

Dear President Spear:

It is my honor to inform you that I have received, approved, signed and
deposited in the Office of the Secretary of State, Chapter 632, Senate File
2913, a bill relating to state government (with the exceptions of item vetoes
on Page 6, lines 33-41; Page 8, lines 1-36; Page 8, lines 58-59; Page 10, lines
1-7¢ Page 10, lines 47-54; Page 10, lines 55-563 Page 11, lines 8-117 Page 11,
lines 17-22¢ Page 11, lines 23-31; Page 11, lines 39-49; Page 12, lines 51-54
and Page 13, lines 1-37Page 13, lines 4-9; Page 13, lines 10-13 Page 24, lines
9-12% Page 44, lines 16-36; Page 45, lines 1-163 Page 51, lines 34-36; Page 51,
lines 37-41¢ Page 52, lines 23-29; Page 52, lines 30-40; Page 55, lines 8-127
Page 55, lines 13-15! Page 100, lines 25-27; Page 101, lines 37-41; Page 101,
lines 55-57 and Page 102, lines 1-97 Page 102, lines 36-55; Page 103, lines
33-37¢ Page 103, lines 38-42; Page 103, lines 43-48; Page 103, lines 49-57
and Page 104, lines 1-5) Page 104, lines 13-24).

Again, I have trimmed some of the spending in this bill by removing items
that are not emergencies because of the need for a balanced budget. We can
responsibly address these needs in the context of a regular budget session next

January.
Warmest regards,
Arne H. Carlson, Governor
. May 10, 1994
The Honorable Allan H. Spear
President of the Senate
Dear President Spear:

Jt is my honor to inform you that I have received, approved, signed and
deposited in the Office of the Secretary of State, S.F. Nos. 1961, 1948, 2429,
180, 2015, 1662, 103, 2289, 1706, 2540 and 2129.

Warmest regards,
Arne H. Carlson, Governor




